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Our Christian value for this half term. 

Be thoughtful and kind in all that we do and 

help those less fortunate. 

Luke 10:25-37 

 
 

 

 

EYFS & KS1 Production – Lights, Camel, Action 2! 
 

Join the jam-packed cast of nativity celebrities as they celebrate Jesus' birth with a dazzling dance 
show.  The performances will take place at the following times and will last approximately 1 hour:  

Tuesday 10th December at 2.00 pm 
Wednesday 11th December at 6.00 pm 

Please indicate via ParentPay which performance you will be attending by pressing consent, this will 
immediately allocate you 2 tickets, then enter how many extra tickets you require in the information 
box, by Friday 6th December.  Additional tickets will be allocated by Monday 9th December. 

 

The Animated Objects Theatre Company will be paying their annual visit on Wednesday 4th December to 

delight the children yet again with an entertaining and amusing production.  EYFS & KS1 will be treated to 

a performance of The Elves and the Shoemaker and KS2 will have the pleasure of The Christmas Carol.  

We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.20 per child to cover the cost of this performance. 

Payment can be made via Parent Pay. We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile 

activity. 

 

 

  

Tuesday 17th December is 

Christmas Jumper Day!  The children 

will also get to watch a festive movie 

together in the hall. 

Wednesday 18th December is 

Christmas Party Day! 

 

Christmas Dinner Tuesday 

17th December 

Roast Turkey & Chipolata Sausage or 

Feta, Spinach & Cranberry Parcel, 

served with Sage & Onion Stuffing, 

Seasonal Vegetables, Roast Potatoes 

& Gravy. 

******* 

Festive Ginger Biscuits 

 

Please note, there will be no after-school 

clubs in the final week of term. 



 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cake Stall 

A huge thank you to all of you that baked, bought, sold and ate the delicious cakes that were 

on offer at the Class 5 cake stall.  The response was overwhelming and a massive £70.90 

was raised for the maths department.  The next cake stall will be class 4’s, taking place on 

Friday 24th January 2020.  Where possible, please bring change.  Thank you. 

 
 

Polite Request 

If the pick-up arrangements for your child/ren alter in any way, please could a note be left in their planner or the office be 

contacted.  In particular, if your child ordinarily goes to an afterschool sports club but you pick them up at 3.15pm instead, please 

let Mrs Greening know as she checks the club registers to ensure the safety of all children.  Many thanks for your assistance 

with this matter. 

 

PE Kit 

Key stage 2 are in need of spare PE kits.  Any donations, including trainers, would be very gratefully received. 

 

Lunchtime Staff 

We are seeking to appoint enthusiastic, energetic and committed midday supervisory 

assistants to join our friendly lunchtime team. General duties will include supervising the 

children whilst they are eating their lunch and whilst in the playground. If you are interested 

please contact the school either in person, via email office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk or by 

phone on 01904 555280. Visits to the school are very welcome. 

Road Safety Concerns  

 

Staff and many parents are becoming increasingly concerned for the safety of our children, 

due to irresponsible parking and motoring near to the school.  Please can we ask that speed 

is reduced and road markings are adhered to.  Parking must also be respectful to residents 

by avoiding drive entrances and turning of your engine to reduce air pollution.  We must all 

endeavour to make Elvington School and the surrounding area a safe, secure place for our 

children. 
 

A Very Big Thank You….. 

All the staff at Elvington Primary would like to send our heartfelt thanks to the parents and extended families of our children, for 

their continued support throughout the year.  We are grateful for the overwhelming community spirit that surrounds the school 

and the sense of belonging it creates.  With special thanks to our PTA, Gardeners, Readers, Weavers, Sewers, Musicians, the 

‘lift providers’ and all volunteers that aid us in providing the children with a full and varied learning environment.  

 

 Staff of Elvington Primary School. 

 

Church Service 
 
Our end of term church service takes place on Friday 20th December at Holy Trinity Church, 
Elvington. The service will start at 2.30 pm and aim to finish at 3:00 p.m. We would be 
delighted if you could join us; it is always great to see so many families there. As always, 
your help in walking to the church is very welcome and much appreciated. If you are able to 
assist, please indicate on the slip which will be sent home next week. Please also indicate 
collection arrangements for your child/ren and return to the class teacher by Friday 13th 
December.  Please note we need separate slips for siblings to be returned to their class 
teacher.  Many thanks. 
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